Ms. Harriet P. Higgins
4366 Cosmos Hill Road
Cortland, NY 13045

June 6, 2019

Mr. Bruce Webber

Planning/Zoning Officer

Town of Cortlandville

The Raymond G. Thorpe Municipal Building
3577 Terrace Road

Cortland, NY 13045

Dear Bruce,
I would like to ask for reconsideration of my request to the Zoning Board of Appeals. Since the

meeting on June 4, 2019, Tuesday, I now have a clearer picture of what needs to be addressed. I
will bring additional documentation and arguments for consideration.

Sincerely,

Harriet P. Higgins




